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Government Relations’ staff has learned that state legislators are considering a compromise measure relating to the sales tax on gasoline allocation.  The proposal would create a constitutional amendment, possibly ACA 4.  The measure would dedicate the sales tax on gas to transportation funding after Fiscal Year 2008 and would include the 40/40/20 split from the Traffic Congestion Relief Plan.  

The proposal would further allow suspension of the allocation under a two-step process.  First, the Governor would issue a proclamation stating that there would be an adverse impact to the General Fund without the suspension.  Second, the legislature would have to approve the suspension by a 2/3rds vote of both houses.  

At this time, the proposal would not include provisions for payback of the deferred period’s allocation.
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